FOLKLORE SQCIETY OF
GREATER WABHINGTON

4812 gnllege Ave.
College Park, Md.
February 5, 1865

Mr. Ed Green
h-65 Meale Pla" N.W.
Washington, D, C.

Dear Mr. Green:

I am writing to thank you very sincerely for
performing at the Jamuary meeting of the Soelety, In
presenting you to that andience, we were trying to
acqualint more pecple with gospel and blues songs and
song gtyles, and we feel that your songs and your unique
style contributed greatly to this goal.

We would like to invite you to come to our future
meetings, to be cur guest, and we hope you will accept
this invitation. And thank yom again.

Hery truly yours,

Becretary



